
October 3, 2023

Dear Green Hills Families,

Every October, our school community comes together to support an important cause. This
year’s Pink Out Day will take place on November 3rd. Please help us support the Newton
Medical Center for Breast Health. Their mission is to remain on the forefront of medical and
technological advances while supporting and empowering women. This year, all donations will
benefit The Newton Medical Center Foundation’s Mammograms Save Lives Program. We will
help provide mammograms to women who have no health insurance or are underinsured. The
hospital partners with local community organizations and physicians to identify individuals who
can benefit from this program. All monies donated to this program will directly assist women in
our community.

Students and staff will have the opportunity to participate in our special Pink Out event! Please
support our efforts by making a donation and returning the attached donation form(s) by
October 31st with your choice of benefactor. These will be on display in the front lobby. Any
donations can be returned to Mrs. Lavalley.Checks should be made payable to the Newton
Medical Center for Breast Health.

Your students can also participate in Pink Out Day by:

● Wearing Pink!
● Visiting the Pink Lemonade stand in the cafeteria. Lemonade
will be available for a quarter per cup!

Thank you for your help and support!

Mrs. Lavalley


